
CHRYSLER BUILDING, 135 EAST 42ND STREET, NEW YORK 17, N. Y. 

OFFICE OF THE 

PRESIDENT 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Publisher 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

June 7, 1950 

( 

Our traffic office has prepared a memorandum covering 
information on passports, clothing, currency, baggage 
and other information in regard to the inaugural flight of 
our new one-stop express service to Rio and Buenos 
Aires, which I am enclosing herewith. 

If we can assist in any way in expediting issuance or r e­
newal of your passport, please let me know. 

I am delighted to know that you are going to be able to 
join the party, and am looking forward to seeing you 
June 29. 

Sincerely, 


